
Wishing you all a very Happy Easter

Kind regards,

Amanda Pedder – Executive Headteacher

Dear Parents and Carers,

LOSELEY’S NEW WEBSITE GOES LIVE!!  

Thank you for your patience whilst we have been undertaking the final tweaks to our new website over the last few 
weeks. I am delighted to let you now that this has now gone live and I hope that you have been enjoying working 
yourselves through our new look design, seeing school life in pictures. If you notice anything that doesn’t work quite as 
it should, please let us know so that we can put it right; it is important to us that the functionality is smooth and efficient 
and that all links open as we hope. I would like to take this opportunity to especially thank Lucy Wright who has led the 
implementation of this project, putting in hours of work with our web designers to get things just right.

You will recall, when I last wrote to you in February, we were awaiting a change over to using Bromcom as our new 
provider for our school’s management system. The changeover all went very smoothly thanks to the extensive training 
and support supplied by the Trust and Bromcom themselves. We have now been using it at school all term without 
issues and this has included using it in class when the teachers take attendance. As we become more established, we 
will begin to move other school operation functions onto this system. This will include, communications with parents 
(eventually replacing Parentmail) and reporting to parents as an example.

After Easter we will be having building works taking place on the ground floor of the blue, double storey block at school. 
This is an exciting refurbishment project which will involve creating a suite of rooms specially designed to meet the 
needs of our SEND learners across the school. Part of this will include building specialist classrooms and interventions 
spaces, including a sensory room to support children’s emotional self-regulation. This part of the school will be called 
the SENDHub@Loseley and aims to further extend our already well-established support for SEND learners. Children 
requiring additional support from across the school will be able to be referred into this provision for some of their day, 
with a view that this supports inclusion and access to classroom learning. We are really excited by this project and will 
keep in touch with more updates and photographs as this space comes to life. 

Our next stage in our implementation plan is to get all parents using the App in early 
preparation of function moving over across the next academic year, slowly, one by one. 
Our first step will be to publish the end of year reports on Bromcom, rather than using 
Seesaw as we have done the last two academic years. After Easter, please look out for an 
email from MCAS (My Child At School). This will include a link for you to register your 
account. Please can I ask all parents to set up your accounts when you receive this link. 
There will be very little visible to you initially but as we set up various functions, more and 
more of the application will be available to you.

In order to make this happen, the ground floor of this building will be out of action and Leo Class will be rehomed, 
temporarily, in the spare upstairs classroom in this building. For safeguarding purposes, the contractors will be 
creating cordoned off areas of the playground to store their equipment. These areas will be out of bounds to pupils. 
We are hopeful that this work will be completed by May half term and I look forward to sharing the development of 
this exciting project in the months ahead. Leo parents will drop off and collect their children from the main entrance 
to this building along with the Year 4 children, whose classroom space remains unaffected by the building works.
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